
Parents may register their students in one of three convenient ways:  In person, online, 
or by mail. To avoid waiting in long lines, we strongly suggest that you use the online 
registration or mail in your payment.  Parents that choose to pay online or by mail can 
pick up their students schedule, receipt, and locker information beginning Thursday,     
August 7 in the main office.  Each family will need to have a current Emergency &      
Release Form completed before your student can receive their schedule. This form is 
included with this mailing or is available online at www.alpine.k12.ut.us/forms. Seventh 
grade students and students new to our school will need to have an internet agreement 
signed by them and a parent.  Eighth and ninth grade students who have previously   
attended OJH will not need to complete this form.  All seventh grade students must   
have their immunization updates completed before they can receive their schedules.   
No exceptions! 

                          ONLINE PAYMENT 
   Student Fees and Fines can be paid online beginning July 28 at: 

                              www.myschoolfees.com 
      You will need to have your Student Name and Student ID Number to               
                log on. Schedules can be picked up beginning Thursday, August 7. 

                        MAIL- IN PAYMENT 
        Student Fees and Emergency Health Forms can be mailed to: 
                               Orem Junior High School 
                                       765 N 600 W 

                                                     Orem, UT  84057 
Accepted payment options:  Check, MasterCard or Visa.  Please include your          
student ID Number on your check.  Post-dated checks will not be accepted. 

                    WALK- IN PAYMENT 
                       AUGUST 8 & 11  
                     9:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

                                          AUGUST 13 
  4:00 PM—7:00 PM 

Accepted payment options: Cash, check, MasterCard or Visa.                                 
Post-dated checks will not be accepted.    

FEE WAIVER AND DEFERRED PAYMENT –PLEASE READ 
House Bill #183 states that parents/guardians need to produce documentation in the 
form of 2007 Federal Income Tax Return to determine eligibility for Fee Waiver.  If you 
are applying for a Fee Waiver, you will need to bring with you the above information 
and meet with an administrator during our Walk-In fee payment days.  If you do not 
qualify for a Fee Waiver, there will be a 30 day deferred payment option available only 
with a 50% down payment required on registration day. 

FEE PAYMENT OPTIONS 


